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3rd Early Childhood Summit

May 26, 7:30-9:00 am
Early Childhood Education – 
Long Term Investment in Interdicting Crime
George Lombardi

Director, Missouri Department of Corrections
Follow-up from:

Dr. Chris Belcher, Superintendent of Columbia Schools

Ms. Teresa Maledy, Regional President of Commerce Bank

Police Chief Kenneth Burton, Columbia Police Department
Free and Open to the Public
Free Parking
Location:  MU Memorial Union on Hitt Street (Stotler Lounge)

Refreshments:  Beverages and donut holes from 7:30-8:00.
Parking: Free parking is available in the Hitt Street and University Avenue Garages from 7:30 a.m. to 9:30 a.m.   The MUPD ask that you put a copy of this flyer on the dashboard.   

Major Sponsors:  Boone County Commissioners & Columbia City Council
For more Information contact: Karla Klingner Diaz, 573-256-8989, Philip G. Peters, Jr. - 573-882-8274, or Kathy Thornburg, 573-882-9998. 
